
From: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 10:24 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Lori Lypson <Lori.Lypson@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: You’re Invited to WBC’s Chicago International Gala 
 
Hello Steve, 
 
On Friday, November 7th, I attended the Chicago International Gala at the Hilton in my official capacity 
as Commissioner of DFSS. I accepted hospitality from World Business Chicago. Lori Lypson, from the 
Public Building Commission, attended as my guest.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Brandie 
 
Brandie V. Knazze, Commissioner 
Department of Family and Support Services 
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